
 

 

 

 

From: Levitt, Sarah 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Subject: IE19.11 Yonge Tomorrow on January 11 
Date: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 12:11:12 AM 

Hello, 

My name is Sarah Levitt and I am a psychiatrist working at the University Health Network. 
I’m writing to indicate my support for the Yonge Tomorrow plan. All Torontonians benefit 
when we increase opportunities for active transportation. Indeed, active transportation has 
associated health benefits, including facilitating exercise that can decrease the risk of chronic 
cardiovascular illnesses and improve citizens’ mental health. Separated cycle tracks make 
streets safer for all road-users, preventing accidents and associated mortality and morbidity. I 
would very much appreciate Council’s support for more bike lanes in the Yonge Tomorrow 
plan, as well as across the city. I hope this can be a priority in 2021! 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Levitt, MSc, MD 
Steering Committee Member, Doctors for Safe Cycling 

Psychiatrist - University Health Network 
Toronto Western Hospital - IMPACT Program 
Toronto General Hospital – Inpatient Program 
489 College Street, Unit 304 
Toronto ON, M6G 1A5 
Telephone (437) 881-2930 
Fax (647) 243-8254 

This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the sole use of the 
intended recipient. 
Any review or distribution by anyone other than the person for whom it was originally 
intended is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender and delete all copies. 
Opinions, conclusions or other information contained in this e-mail may not be that of the 
organization. 
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(1) Follow any unsubscribe process the sender has included in their email 
(2) Where no unsubscribe process has been included, reply to the sender and type 
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Newsletters and Mailing Lists page. 
Please note that we are unable to automatically unsubscribe individuals from all UHN mailing 
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